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     I'm concerned about NW Natural blending hydrogen into Portland's gas supply 

without customer notification. It's disturbing that this isn't legally required. Customers 

have a right to know what's piped into their homes, and regulators need the power to 

protect us. 

This blending may pose health and safety risks, including increased pollution and 

leaks. I urge your support for SB 685, which ensures transparency and safety by 

requiring NW Natural to: 

    • Notify customers and the Public Utility Commission before increasing hydrogen 

blending above 2.5%. 

    • Maintain website information about their hydrogen blending program and 

customer communication channels. 

 

SB 685 is crucial for transparency, safety, and our environment. Please take action to 

support it. 

 

 


